
    January 18, 2013 
 
EA-12-174 
 
 
Lou Cortopassi, Vice President  
   and Chief Nuclear Officer 
Omaha Public Power District 
Fort Calhoun Station FC-2-4  
P.O. Box 550 
Fort Calhoun, NE  68023-0550 
 
 
Subject: RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION AND NRC INSPECTION 

REPORT 05000285/2012005 
 
Dear Mr. Cortopassi: 
 

Thank you for your letter, dated December 13, 2012, in which you responded to our 

November 13, 2012, Integrated Inspection Report 05000285/2012005 and Notice of Violation.  

The violation involved the failure to update your Updated Safety Analysis Report concerning 

your steam generator storage facility.  We will review the implementation of your corrective 

actions during a future inspection to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will 

be maintained. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

George Replogle, Acting Chief 
Plant Support Branch 2 

     Division of Reactor Safety 
 
Docket:  50-285 
License:  DPR-40 
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